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TITLE: REVISED PUR-3 Motion Authorizing Equipment Lease Purchase 
Upgrade for Public Safety Radio Communications System - Motorola 
Solutions, Inc. - $4, 187,540.90 (five-year cost) 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a proprietary, five-year Equipment 
Lease Purchase Agreement and a Sales Agreement, for equipment upgrades in 
substantially the forms attached, with Motorola Solutions, Inc., for the Motorola 12 
Channel Association of Public Safety Communications Officials Project 25 (APCO P25) 
800 MHz Trunked Radio System for a total amount of $4,187,540.90. and authorize the 
Mayor and the City Manager to execute the agreements.The following items are included 
in the total amount: 

• Lease Purchase Equipment- $2,308,690.00 
• Lease Purchase Financing at a rate of 2.39% - $168, 138.90 
• Service Agreement and Hosted Master Site Agreement - $1,693,400.00 
• Performance Bond - $17,312.00 

It is recommended that the City Commission reject all proposals received in response to 
Request for Proposals No. 135-11167 pursuant to Subsection 2-180(5), Code of 
Ordinances of the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida, and find that the public interest will 
be served thereby, as the cost of implementing the expanded scope contemplated in 
the solicitation is not currently financially feasible. This negotiated procurement is 
different in key aspects of equipment and services from the competitive bid in the 
previous solicitation, which did not result in an award. 

Pursuant to Section 2-189, Code of Ordinances of the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida, 
the City may purchase proprietary items, as defined in Section 2-173, without the 
necessity of public bids. The current radio system is proprietary to Motorola and only 
Motorola-trained and authorized contractors can perform work on the system, including 
this integration. Considering this is an integrated upgrade to the current system, and we 
have existing executed contracts and agreements with Motorola for radio operations, 
this purchase is proprietary. 
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